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KIRTLAND INSIGHTS

 1012 Golden Smoke Dr. SE Albuquerque,
NM  Office: 505-232-2049 

Emergency Maintenance: 844-887-6838
 

STAFF
 
Community Director..................... Charlena Cavender
Community Manager...........................Veronica Lopez 
Community  Supervisor........................Tana  Gallegos
Maxwell Place 
Maintenance Director..........................Paul Melendez 
Maintenance Supervisor..............................Bill Ward  
RSS Pershing, Vil 1 & 3...................Fredrick Martinez 
RSS Villages 2 & Vil 7........................David Vialpando 
RSS Villages 4, 5 & 6.......................Leann McDonald
Leasing Agent................................Shannon LeFebvre 
Leasing Agent................................Sabrina Rhinehart 
Marketing  Coordinator...........................Megan  Gibb

MEET THE STAFF

Fall Festival Success!
Thank you so much to everyone who came out to the Fall Festival at the Mountain View
Club in September. It was a huge success, despite the crazy wind! We loved seeing you all
enjoy the helicopter, hayride and pumpkin patch, games, yummy food, bouncies, and
more! We had over 400 people who attended and it was a blast. Congratulations to our
chili cook-off winners as well! Sheila Lefebvre - 1st place, Col Harner - 2nd place, and
Arlene Gentry - 3rd place! Everything was delicious and we thank all of our contestants
for participating. We already can't wait for next year's festival!

Dino Dig 
Our Dino Dig event will be taking place on Saturday, October 21st
from 1-3pm. We will have an exciting train ride out to our digging
location, as well as other dinosaur-themed activities. Come and
search for fossils, enjoy some treats, and be ready for adventure!
This event will be open to the first 50 children who RSVP. RSVP's
start on October 1st. Please email megan.gibb@huntcompanies.
com to RSVP. Open to current KFH residents only!

CELebration! Annual CEL Survey
Watch your email (and check your spam folder!) On October 3rd you will be receiving an email
containing the annual CEL Satisfaction Survey. This is your opportunity to give us feedback on how
we are able to create an exceptional living experience for you and your family. We are committed to
LISTEN and REACT to the information that you share. 
 
Just by simply completing your online survey and opting into the drawing upon submission, you'll be
entered for a chance to win a month of free rent, or two chances at 1/2 off a month of rent. We will
draw these names from the top 3 participating villages. EARLY BIRD PRIZES!!!! If you complete the
survey within the first week, you will be entered into a drawing for a $300 VISA gift card, $200 VISA
gift card, and $100 VISA gift card.  The early bird drawings will take place at end of business on
Tuesday, October 10th. 
 
To enter all drawings, please stop by the office with your survey completion confirmation and we will
add your name to the drawing. You may print the confirmation page or show us on your phone. 



HAPPY 70TH BIRTHDAY, US AIR FORCE!
 

We hope you all enjoyed celebrating the 70th
Birthday of the Air Force on September 18th with
cupcakes! We love any chance we get to see you
all in the community and had so much fun handing
out cupcakes in each of the KFH villages.
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TRICK OR TREAT!
Kirtland's trick-or-
treating hours will be
6-8pm on Tuesday,
October 31st. Security
Forces will be out
patrolling the community
to ensure the safety of
our children and families
while you enjoy the
holiday. 

BOOTASTIC
Get ready for the Youth Center's annual Bootastic
event on Friday, October 20th from 6-8pm! The
Kirtland AFB Youth Center hosts this free event that
features trunk or treat, cake walk, games, booths,
food, DJ, haunted photo-booth and much more. KFH
will be out at the trunk or treat, so we will see you
there!
 

 For more information, contact Heather Hutzell or Lucy
Burbach at 853-5437.

HELPING HANDS DAY
 
Thank you all so much for your generous donations for The
Storehouse and The Ronald McDonald House. Our KFH staff had a
wonderful day serving the community through these organizations
and we were so proud to show our residents' support through your
donations. We served The Storehouse with their food pantry
program, stocking, sorting, and more. At the Ronald McDonald
House, we cleaned, sorted clothing items, worked on landscaping,
and made 180 breakfast burritos for their families! It was a wonderful
opportunity for us all. 
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